	NMMA approved by House and Senate committees on ethics to host alternative fuel demonstrations for Members of Congress and staff

	House and Senate ethics committees recently approved NMMA’s request to give educational demonstrations to Members of Congress and their staff regarding the ongoing isobutanol test project in Washington, D.C. The project, in conjunction with the American Boat and Yacht Council (ABYC), various members of the EMD, Evinrude and Argonne National Labs, is taking place on-board a 26 foot Premier Grand View Pontoon. The test uses twin engines with one running on E10 fuel from a typical local pump and the other engine running on a tri-fuel blend of 8% isobutanol, 5% ethanol and 87% gasoline. The test, funded by a grant from the Department of Energy, aims to further determine the viability of isobutanol as an alternative biofuel for ethanol. This is the third consecutive year that testing has continued through NMMA, facilitated by these partnerships. 

NMMA has been a leader in alternative biofuels research for a number of years. The recreational boating industry’s concerns with mid-level ethanol blend fuels like E15 have in turn, provided an opportunity for research into alternatives that may not only eliminate the problems of ethanol but could also be cleaner and greener. Questions about the testing? Contact John McKnight at jmcknight@nmma.org. Questions about the demonstrations? Reach out to Jeff Gabriel at jgabriel@nmma.org or Nicole Vasilaros at nvasilaros@nmma.org. 


